Robinson, Peter - Portland, OR

From: William L Kranz [wkranz@unlInotes.unl.edu]
Sent: Thursday, October 08, 2009 2:39 PM

To: Robinson, Peter - Portland, OR

Subject: Re: Copy permission request.

Peter,

We are glad that you find the DVD fitting of your resources for use by the NRCS in the state and local levels. The majority
decision (actually we have not negative votes :-) ) here in Nebraska is that you can use the material as you describe
with hopes that we will maintain some credit for having produced it. Thus, by virtue of this email | am providing our
approval of your use of the DVD materials for use by NRCS personnel.

| do not get much more official than that. Hopefully it will suit your needs.

Also, if you wouldn't mind sharing the Flash version when you get that far, it would save us from doing it here at some
point.

Best Regards
Bill

Bill Kranz

Associate Professor Biological Systems Engineering
Haskell Agricultural Laboratory

57905 866 Road

Concord, NE 68728

Voice: (402) 584-3857 FAX: (402) 584-3859
e-mail: wkranzl@unl.edu

University of Nebraska Extension
** Putting Information to Work **



Robinson, Peter - Portland, OR

From: Robinson, Peter - Portland, OR

Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 12:20 PM
To: '‘wkranz1l@unl.edu'

Subject: Copy permission request.

Dr. Krantz,

| am currently updating our NRCS Irrigation Toolbox. This updated version will be an electronic set of files that will be
used by NRCS employees when they need information or training materials related to irrigation. The toolbox currently
contains a DVD video on Efficient Center Pivot Irrigation produced by the University of Nebraska.

| would like permission to make electronic copies of this video for distribution to NRCS employees. There will be no
physical reason why copies couldn’t be made of the DVDs. | don’t expect this to happen, but the DVDs will not be copy
protected. In addition, | would like to have permission to add the Efficient Center Pivot Irrigation video to our smaller set
of files that will be distributed on flash and SD drives. The video would be converted to flash format so that it can be
played on a computer without video player software.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me. | can give you more information if you need it.

Sincerely,

Peter Robinson, P.E.

Water Management Engineer

West National Technology Support Center
Natural Resources Conservation Service
1201 NE Lloyd Blvd. Suite 1000

Portland, OR 97232

(503) 273-2417



